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Notice of Annual Electrical safety Inspection 

 

 Thank you very much for your continued patronage of The Ritz-Carlton, Okinawa. 

 

 We would like to inform you of the required annual electrical safety inspection which will be 

conducted on the following date and time: 

 

 

■ Date and time: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 1:30 a.m.～ 4:30 a.m. Approx.3 hours 

 
■ Equipment that cannot be used: 

【Public area】lighting, air-conditioner, restrooms, water supply and elevators 

 

【Guest room】lighting, air-conditioner, restroom, shower,  water supply, refrigerator and  

  electrical outlets including Wi-Fi 
*In-room telephone will be available.   
* Emergency lanterns are arranged at the public area and guest rooms. 

 
■ In-room Dining will be unavailable from 11:30 p.m. March 7, 2022 to 7:00 a.m. March 8, 2022. 
 
■ Fitness Gym will close from 9:30 p.m. March 7, 2022 to 9:00 a.m. March 8, 2022. 
 
 *Please leave your water supply running for about 5 minutes as the water might be clouded. 

 
 We apologize for the inconvenience that may cause you and thank you in advance for your 

understanding and cooperation.  

 

 
Koji Sasaki 

General Manager 

The Ritz-Carlton, Okinawa 

 




